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Hong Kong Heading West 
for SWC, 2007 

 
by Mark Buckton 

 
 

SFM is glad to report that one of 
the most popular, even if not 
successful sumo nations at 
recent world championships, 
Hong Kong, will again be 
represented by Mr. Samson Mak 
and his rikishi. 
 
As President of the Hong Kong 

Sumo Association, Mr Mak 
recently confirmed the 
attendance of his fighters in 
Chiang Mai from November 
14th as they prepare for the 
showdowns starting on the 16th 
with the regional Asian 
Championships.

 


